
 

Singing Time for Two Year Olds 

 

Next Friday (9th November) we 

would like to invite you to come 

earlier at collection time (11.15am 

for the morning session and 2.50pm 

for the afternoon session). The 

children have been learning how to 

play some percussion instruments, 

and we would like them to have a 

little “music time” with you. 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd November 2018 

Harvest Food Collection 

 

 

Dates 

Thursday 20th 

December closed for 

normal sessions – N2 

children performing 

nativities  

Friday 21st December – 

last day of term (and 

party day) 

Nursery reopens 

Monday 7th January  

For a full list of 

holidays please see 

Langley Moor Nursery 

website.  

 

 

 

A s  

 
Lunch time 

 

Please try to keep 

your child’s packed 

lunch as healthy as 

they will eat. If your 

child is not the best 

of eaters please do 

not try to tempt 

them with chocolates 

and biscuits. 

Remember they also 

have 2 snack times 

within their day 

where they can have 

fruit and milk, so 

even if they do not 

eat much at lunch 

time, they are not 

going to starve! 

 

 

  

 Parent Governor Vacancy 

  

We still have one remaining vacancy on 

our nursery governing body. If you are 

interested please call into the office 

for a nomination form and further 

information or see Mrs Simon. 

Nominations can be made up to and 

including Friday 7th December. After 

this date if there are more than two 

nominations there will be a parental 

ballot.  

 

 

N2 visit to Wharton Park 

On Thursday 8th November our 

N2 children are having a vist to 

Wharton Park. The charge is 

£8, unless your child is in 

receipt of Early Years Pupil 

Premium. We have enough 

parent helpers for the morning 

visit, but there are still a few 

places for the afternoon visit. 

If you are interested please fill 

in the letter as soon as 

possible. 

The visit will take place within 

the session time, and all 

sessions will otherwise operate 

as normal. 

The Rabbit, Fox and Owl group 

will go in the morning, and The 

Rabbit, Fox and Hedgehog 

group will go in the afternoon . 

Children will be wearing their 

own coats, so please ensure 

they are wrapped warmly for 

the occasion  (school uniform 

optional) 
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